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March 2020 Scheduled Ordinary Meeting of Council. 

3 31 MARCH 2020 SCHEDULED MEETING OF COUNCIL 

Responsible Officer: Jarrod Doake, Chief Operating Officer 

RECOMMENDATION 

That: 
1. given the circumstances presented by the COVID-19 virus
2. in recognition of the need to ensure community safety
3. in the expectation that more stringent measures will be introduced by
either the State of Federal Governments, very shortly

the scheduled Ordinary Meeting of Council set for 31 March 2020, not be 
held.  

INTRODUCTION/BACKGROUND 

Given the extraordinary circumstances presented by the COVID-19 virus 
situation, it is recommended that the 31 March 2020 scheduled Ordinary 
Meeting of Council not be held. 

It is likely that either the State or Federal Government will soon introduce 
more stringent measures across the community. 

The Council is anxious to do its part in addressing the current crisis and 
contribute to public safety. 

It is therefore proposed that next week’s meeting not be held.  


